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Wallarah 2 Coal Project SSD 4974 Amended Development Application 
 
I wish to object to the current ADA on exhibition and also to the further progression of the mine 
proposal itself. 
 
I have resided in the Dooralong Valley for over 20 years now, and as a keen horse rider I feel I  
know the valley and it’s inhabitants quite well. We have platypus breeding up Little Jilliby Jilliby 
Creek every Spring, Aboriginal middens, echidna, goannas, abundant birdlife, wallabies and ‘roos 
all enjoying this foot of the Watagan Forest.  
The impact of a coal mine this size would have a devastating effect on all our wildlife and the water 
tables within this valley.  
Please consider future generations before deciding coal mining is a positive for our community and 
environs. 
This, surely, is not the way of the future. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Carolyn Huntley 
365 Jilliby Rd. 
Jilliby 2259 
N.S.W. 
0243551243 


